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December 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers 

I am writing with some very sad news the school received regarding a well-loved member of staff. 

Mrs Rebecca Easthope joined us as an LSA in September of this year. She made an immediate, 

wonderful impression on staff and children with her caring attitude and dedication to young people. 

Mrs Easthope has been away from work unwell for a period of time. Following this short illness, I need 

to inform you that, very sadly, Becky passed away last week. 

All our thoughts and prayers are with her husband, Dr Easthope, her family, friends and colleagues at 

this time. 

Our pastoral and LSA teams are available for any member of our school community who needs comfort, 

solace and a person to talk to. 

We will help each other, as we always do in difficult times, giving and seeking help in our times of need. 

Yours faithfully 

D J Gray 

Executive Headteacher 
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